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Response to Her Majesty’s Inspectorate for Constabularies (HMIC) report on Core Business: an inspection into crime prevention, police attendance and the use of police time
Police and Crime Commissioner, Richard Rhodes said: “I welcome the HMIC inspection and it is essential that the public of Cumbria are provided with a consistent level of service irrespective of where they live in the county.

“I have asked the Chief Constable to review the national report and bring any learning for Cumbria to the next Executive Board with a plan of action on how any improvements can be made.”

Temporary Deputy Chief Constable Michelle Skeer said: “Cumbria Constabulary will review the recommendations that have been outlined from the HMIC inspection and will look to address any areas of concern whilst also identifying areas of good practice.

“Anti-social behaviour incidents have reduced year-on year and crime levels continue to remain low. Cumbria is one of the safest areas in the country, we believe that this is a direct result of the commitment of our officers and staff in preventing crime as well as our victim-focussed approach.

“We are not complacent and remain open to recommendations that will improve the Constabulary.

“Providing the best policing service we can afford in these challenging times to the communities of Cumbria is at the forefront of everything we do.”

Ends
Editors’ note:
Further information: 
Gill Shearer, Cumbria Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 01768 217101 or Gillian.shearer@cumbria.police.uk
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